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From the Principal’s Desk… 

Students celebrated Halloween with a school costume parade, classroom 
parties and a dance for grades 6-8.  Thank you to all the parents and 
caregivers who came to watch the parade. It was a fun and exciting day! 

Teachers are currently working on Progress Reports. These will be coming 
home on November 18 to celebrate all the great learning happening in our 
classrooms.   

Should you have any questions about school, contact your child’s teacher.   

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
 
ATHLETICS:  Lisgar Lions 
Good luck to the boys and girls Junior and Senior Volleyball teams as they compete 
against other schools throughout November.   
Students must be accompanied by an adult to watch sports at Lisgar School. 
 

Dressing for the Weather 
It’s important that students come to school prepared for the colder weather.  As 
the temperature dips down into the single digits, make sure your child(ren) have 
gloves/mitts, hats, and a jacket. Soon the snow will fly and snow pants and snow 
boots will be necessary.  It’s helpful if our younger students practise dressing in their 
outdoor winter wear at home to build independence at school. 
 

Lisgar Spirit Wear 
We are selling school spirit wear from Nov. 1-14.  The intention is that the clothing will 
be delivered for Christmas. All clothing is available online using this link: 
https://westendsportshamilton.ca/store/Lisgar-Elementary-School-Spirit-Wear-
c67758556 
 
Lisgar Leaders 
Grades 6-8 students voted on two student representatives from their classes.  This 
student group are the Lisgar Leaders. They will be supporting many projects at 
school and providing their voice for other school initiatives. They have already 
assisted with the Halloween dance and hosted the October ROAR assembly.   
 
Nutrition Program 
We are proud of the many students who are assisting with our daily Nutrition 
Program.  This provides leadership and opportunities for students in the ExSL program 
and students with different learning profiles. We appreciate their daily work in 
making the Nutrition Program run smoothly.   

We are LISGAR 

HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 
RESPONSIBILITY 

 
School Council  
All parents/caregivers are 
welcome.  Contact the office if you 
are interested in participating. 
 
Volunteers 
If you are interested in volunteering 
at school, contact the office or 
Brittany Ritchie, a School Council 
co-chair.  There are a variety of 
roles available for those who can 
volunteer.   
 

 
Remembrance Day 
We will have an assembly to 
recognize Remembrance Day on 
Nov. 11, at 9:15am.  
Parents/caregivers are welcome. 
 
Picture Retake Day 
Remember photo retake day is on 
Monday, Nov. 14 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate R.O.A.R. 
(Respect, Optimism, Acceptance, 
Responsibility) at Lisgar. This month 
we are focusing on Acceptance.  
Winners will be announced on the 
last Friday of every month. 

Newsletter 
This newsletter and calendar will be 
posted on the Lisgar website for 
future reference:  

www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar 
Monthly newsletters and calendars 
will be posted on the website. If you 
subscribe to the website, you will 
receive alerts regarding new posts.  
Paper copies of both documents 
will be available in the office. 
 

P.A. Day - Nov. 25 
There is a PA day on Nov. 25.  There 
will be no school for the students 
while the teachers are learning.  

 


